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File: C05 
 
January 27, 2020 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
Re: Versailles Park Development 
 
The City of St. Albert has approved the Ville Giroux Park Master Plan, which includes 
four neighbourhood parks: Versailles and Vandelor to the east, and two as yet unnamed 
neighbourhood parks in the west. 
 
In 2021, the City is moving ahead with detailed design and construction of Versailles 
Park, located at 10MR Villemagne Road (beside 10 Vandelor Road). Opportunities are 
available for the public to learn more about the project and give the City feedback on the 
proposed park plan. 
 
Please visit conversation.stalbert.ca/ville-giroux-parks to watch a project video, view 
key documents related to the project including the park plan, or ask the project team 
questions about the development. 
 
A survey on the proposed plan for Versailles Park will be available on the website from 
January 27 – February 10, 2021.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at mbrenneis@stalbert.ca or  
780-399-3874  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Margo Brenneis 
Parks Planning Specialist – Recreation and Parks 

100, 110 Carleton Drive 
St. Albert, AB  T8N 3Y4 
www.stalbert.ca 


